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Dec 12, 2007 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians of the Class of 2008, 

 

Please let me introduce myself, I am Tigest Tamrat ’08 and I have been charged with managing the 

budget for the 2007-2008 Halcyon, the Swarthmore College Yearbook. The Halcyon is a 

completely student run publication, and I am excited to be working with a wonderful group of 

people this year in imagining, creating and realizing a nostalgic book imbued with memories that 

will be treasured for the rest of our lives, particularly those of  the class of ’08, your children.   

 

As Parents of the Class of 2008, we would like to give you the opportunity to purchase a Senior 

Booster space in this year’s Halcyon. All booster ads must be postmarked by January 16, 2008 in 

order for us to guarantee their inclusion in the Halcyon. Please see the attached form for more 

information or send any and all questions about Senior Ads to boosters.halcyon@gmail.com.  If you 

or your company would like to take out a Commercial Ad please visit our website at 

www.sccs.swarthmore.edu/org/halcyon/ads.html or email us at ads.halcyon@gmail.com. All 

Commercial Ads must be postmarked by January 16, 2008.  

 

Please note that all students will receive a yearbook for free as it is included in their student 

activities fee. But because the funds allocated to the Halcyon cannot support additional pages, we 

are counting on ad sales to expand the yearbook and include even more memories. You can also 

support us by ordering additional copies for yourselves or others at booster.halcyon@gmail.com.  

 

Finally, the 2007-08 Halcyons (Yearbooks) will be mailed to the seniors by our publisher in the fall 

of 2008. The yearbooks are always published in the fall in order to allow us to include graduation 

ceremonies in the books. We sincerely appreciate your understanding in this matter. 

 

All of the above information and related forms can also be found on our website, 

www.sccs.swarthmore.edu/org/halcyon/. Please send all questions and comments to me at 

halcyon.swat@gmail.com, and I will get back to you as soon as possible.  

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Tigest Tamrat 
 

Tigest Tamrat 

 Halcyon Business Editor                                

On behalf of 2007-2008 Editorial Board   


